From:

Sent: 20 June 2024 21:50

To: Planning Services

Subject: Planning permission,ref wastewater treatment works Dobbs beck
Categories: BSA

WARNING: External email, think before you click!

Ref Ful/2024/2025

Sent Dear sir,| am extremely concerned regarding the proposed waste water (sewage plant) plans ,for Dobbs Beck
.As a resident of beeston lane | have several issues with this project,the sheer size of the plant ,the impact on
wildlife,great crested news ,bats ,dear etc .Then of course we have a the smell ! Obviously as a local person
Whitlingham springs to mind ,And of course the property “values”who determines compensation |,this is not a small
scale project.l have taken advice on this matter and will be instructing legal counsel.Yours Sincerely_





